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Passage of this bill would place a great financial burden on tax payers who are 

already struggling. My own family is struggling to make ends meet with the current 

economy. Inflation and increases in energy bills and taxes are already burdening us. 

My husband is a Mexican immigrant who is now an American citizen and has worked 

hard his whole life to provide for his family. Now cost of living is increasing much 

faster than his wages and it is a true struggle to afford living here in this state that we 

love. This bill is not the right decision for Oregon citizens. We are being taxed out of 

our homes and may eventually have to leave Oregon if this continues. 


